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Seeing that moussili is about to succeed and fleeing in the yacht, however, Lolo, who
is choking on the sea, is also pulling conmobei's heart.

When he fished Lolo out of the sea, mousse had driven the yacht nearly ten meters
away

"Woo woo! Mommy... " Lolo was crying. He was afraid of anything bad happening to
Mommy.

How can kangmobei, who is holding his heart in pain, watch moussili run like this,
even if he plunges into the sea and swims desperately towards the yacht.

"What are you doing! If you can swim, hurry up and chase Ji Zhiye, who lives on the
bank, shouts anxiously.

A crowd of stupefied employees standing on the beach, hearing the sound,
subconsciously began to take off their clothes to get ready to go into the water, but
some of them remembered that they could not swim after taking off their clothes

Conmobei put all his energy into his arms and legs, and tried to get close to the
accelerating yacht with unimaginable swimming speed.

Ji Zhiye looked around anxiously and suddenly saw that the thick rope on the bank
was being pulled into the sea

"No anchor yet?" Ji Zhiye yelled, "come here! Pull the rope and bring the boat back

With a loud bang, Musi Li was thrown back and forth by the huge force. Shaking his
head, he was stunned. He was surprised to see that the ship not only stopped, but also
slowly approached the direction of the desert island.

On the shore, a group of staff pulled the rope together and slowly pulled the boat back.
After the yacht slowed down, the approaching speed of conmobei was also much faster.

In a short time, conmobeir grabbed the straight reins and climbed up the deck along
them.
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Moussili frowned and saw some tools beside the co pilot in the cockpit. After picking
out a wrench, moussili held the wrench tightly, put a fruit knife into his waist, and then
walked out of the cabin with a cold face.

Commobei's physical strength was consumed by swimming, and when he recovered
his breath on the deck, he saw mousse coming quickly from his cold face.

With mousse swinging away from the attack of holding the wrench, conmobei quickly
rolled to avoid the attack. The next second, the two men wrestled together.

"Where is Bai nianxi?" Kangmobei roared, while roaring, he grabbed musili's collar.

Musi Li tries his best to twist commo Bei under him. Commo Bei doesn't allow him to
attack him. Instead, he grabs Musi Li's arms with both hands. In a short time, they
have twisted together.

"Let go!" Moussili struggled desperately, trying to free his hands. He had seen dozens
of people on the shore pulling the reins and using manpower to pull the yacht back to
the shore.

Conmobei's wrestling is to fight for time for the people on the shore. Swimming
consumes more than half of his physical strength. He also knows that he can't control
Musi Li. He can only entangle Musi Li in a entangled manner.

"Come on! come on. Come on! Push Bai nianxi is Ji Zhiye's bole. He is nearly 40
years old. He has not met his talent for more than ten years. He only wants to save Bai
nianxi, so he is more nervous about Bai nianxi's safety than anyone else.

Seeing that the yacht is only about five meters away from the shore, Musi Li is
determined and ruthless. He pretends that his hand is controlled and follows the
dragging force of commobei. Commobei's arm is close to the deck ground, and there is
no way to exert any force. Taking advantage of this effort, Musi Li quickly liberates
his right hand, and then he is ruthless and smashes the wrench at commobei's forehead.

The dull sound of "bang" explodes in conmber's mind, and his whole body's strength
seems to be emptied. When musili feels that his entanglement is weak, he immediately
stands up and kicks conmber.

His forehead was bubbling with blood, and he didn't even have the strength to protect
his abdomen. In a daze, he could only let his body be beaten

When he was tired from the fight, he stood up out of breath. Staggering, he dragged
the limp conmobei and threw it into the sea



Ji Zhiye's sense of time and space seems to have been deliberately slowed down. He
watched as Kangmo fell into the sea and stirred up a large wave. Even though the staff
around him tried their best to drag the reins, because the yacht weighed 20 tons and
exhausted the strength of dozens of people, the yacht could only slowly approach the
shore at turtle speed

Kangmo North gulps the sea water in his mouth. The feeling of suffocation makes him
feel dizzy. He is even more powerless to make any action of self-help. He lets the
fierce fear of death envelop his whole body

When he felt that his breath and the darkness in front of him were slowly alleviating,
he opened his eyes slowly and saw Ji Zhiye with an anxious face

"Master Kang? Are you awake? " Ji Zhiye anxiously looks at kangmobei, regardless of
the wet sea water and the fine sand on his hair.

Conmber was in a coma. He was grabbed by a force. This was what happened in the
last second. But he was half in a coma. He couldn't make any response at that time. He
couldn't even fight against suffocation and choking water

"Where is musili?" When he was sober and clear, he suddenly jumped up and sat up to
the sea.

Ji Zhiye hung his head slightly and said with a reproach: "I was just trying to save you
at that time. Musili cut off the reins Just... ""Why don't you control him! Why Kang
Mobei roared angrily at Ji Zhiye.

Ji Zhiye feels guilty. He has only one choice between controlling the yacht and
rescuing kangmobei. When all the others fall back because the reins break suddenly,
he is the only one who can swim in the water for the first time.

Looking at the shadow of the yacht's rapid departure, the North heart of Kangmo will
be crushed How to find Bai nianxi quickly on such a big desert island What's more,
she may encounter some bad things now

Ji Zhiye takes the clean towel from the staff and presses it on Kang Mobei's bloody
forehead. The pain makes Kang Mobei "hiss" and immediately raises his hand to hold
the towel on his own. Then he knocks Ji Zhiye's hand rudely.

"If you can't find Bai nianxi in an hour, get out of here!" Kangmobei completely spills
his anger on Ji Zhiye.

Ji Zhiye was full of sorrow and ignored his grievances. Instead, he quickly raised his
hand and asked everyone to join him in the meeting.



"This desert island is about the size of 50 international standard football fields, with a
depth of 5 km and a maximum width of 3.5 km. The total area is about 18 km. There
are about 60 air raid shelters, abandoned prisons and other buildings on the desert
island. There are 60 of us in total. Take a piece of paper out!" Ji Zhiye tries to calm
down and orders calmly with the attitude of searching and commanding.

Bai nianxi is very afraid of what these innumerable eyes with cold light will do to her.
However, after holding her breath for a few minutes, she finds that these unknown
upside down animals have no action, and Bai nianxi is gradually relieved

Why? Yes! Bai nianxi thought of a self-help idea.
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